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Managua, March 20, 2024 

 

Excellency 

Dr. Nangolo Mbumba 

President of the 

Republic of Namibia 

Windhoek 

 

Dear Compañero President: 

 

On the commemoration of the 34th Anniversary of 

Independence, this coming March 21st, allow 

Us to express our warmest and most sincere 

congratulations from the People and Government 

of Reconciliation and National Unity of the 

Republic of Nicaragua, to the Brother People 

and Government of the Republic of Namibia. 

 

With proud, we join your People and Government 

in the celebration of this important date, 

which commemorates the struggles and victories 
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for Self-Determination and National Sovereignty, 

and we are pleased to reiterate our firm 

commitment to continue strengthening the historical 

ties of brotherhood, friendship and cooperation 

that unite our Peoples and Governments. 

 

 

 

Daniel Ortega Saavedra      Rosario Murillo 


